
ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR December 29, 2019 
 
Activities this week:  

Wednesday: Happy New Year! 
Thursday: 9:30 am Badminton 

 
Welcome.   We stand amazed at the miracle of the Incarnation. – Immanuel, God with us.  Let us fill the sanctuary with praise.  As the 

family of God, we greet one another.  A special welcome to those visiting with us today.  Say hello to Rev Bill.  And do stay for 
fellowship. 

Greetings to you this morning.    Ushers assisting in the service are Sandy Emrich and David Kent. 
Sanctuary Flowers are the beautiful poinsettias as given on the list. 
 
Condolences to the family of Richard Baker who went to glory the weekend before Christmas.  “Blessed are those who mourn for they 

shall be comforted.” Matthew 5:4 
 
Join us for fellowship and coffee in Schadewald Hall.  Today’s refreshments are provided by Gary and Lisa Longto.  Sign up to 

provide refreshments; no baking necessary. 
 
Envelopes for 2020 are available in Schadewald Hall after worship. 
Flowers.  The calendar is up for 2020.  Please sign up for flowers.  Kathy. 
 
The Breakfast with Santa was a great success.  We had about 65 people attending and made $480 after expenses.  We also had 

a lot of fun.  Thank you very much to all those who helped out. –Ellen Richards 
 
Congratulations!  New Consistory members have been approved by the congregation.  Glenn Decker will be installed as Elder; Lisa 

Longto will be installed as Deacon.  If anyone knows of legitimate objections to their service, they should contact a member of the 
board of Elders.  Installation will be next Sunday, January 5, 2020. 

 
Deacon of the month is David Kent. Contact David at 703-203-9583 if you need a deacon’s assistance.  
The Reformed Church is a connectional church.  Our classis includes 33  

congregations in the Mid-Hudson Valley.  We pray for the strength and vision of the pastors and the revitalization of their 
members.  Today we pray for Fair Street Reformed Church in Kingston, New York. 

Our mission of the month:  November’s mission is Giving Tree which helps the community raise funds, winter clothing and providing 
local families with holiday dinners. 

 
Women's Bible Study will not meet on January 1, 2020.  HAPPY NEW YEAR! 
Social Solos will have their January luncheon at Reginato's on January 8, 2020 at 12 Noon. 

 


